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Please keep our vote by mail system.  It saves time and money, for me and for the 

state.  It is more efficient and more people participate, which is the goal.  It allows for 

a more informed voting decision.  

 

 As a teacher who works from 7 am to 4 pm and often has night meetings, it would be 

greatly inconvenient for me.  (And it would be a waste to have another day off from 

school.)  When I can vote in the comfort of my home and read the voters pamphlet, I 

am more informed and make wiser decisions. 

 

The argument of vote fraud is false.  In-person voting has not been shown to be less 

secure.   

 

Please stand up for what is right and what is the will of the people, not the desire and 

personal agenda of one person. 

 

God bless. 

Scott Kolbet 

Beaverton, Oregon 

 


